
Instructions

• The Parry Patriotic Puzzle Hunt takes place on July 3 from 2:00 – 3:30 pm. 

Meet at Steve and Sharon's after lunch to begin.

• You can form a team of any size. You may want your team to fit into one or 

two cars.

• The puzzle hunt is not a race. The reason there are several different teams is 

to give each person a better chance to participate.

• Each clue contains a “Kids' Puzzle.” They aren't necessary for finding the 

next clue. They are just a good way to involve the young team members.

• Drive defensively. You are responsible for your own speeding tickets.

• Don't let other teams hear you solving a problem. They might not have 

reached that clue yet, and they might not want hints.

• You are allowed to use any resources that will help you solve a problem. For 

example, you can look up facts on the Internet or call friends who might 

know the answers.

• Teams can ask for hints at any time. Several hints have been prepared for 

each problem. Send a text message with your team name and the clue title to 

Chad at (801) 867-9526 or Elisa at (801) 867-1570.


